
Kent. Aaron T- DNR 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohq.com> 
Thursday, August 17, 2017 8:23AM 
Kent, Aaron T- DNR 

Subject: RE: Home Oil Bulk Tank Winnebago Avenue- 02-27-000428 

We will take care of the revisions. I believe when this was sent out we were not using the updated standards. 
Thanks, 

Jason Powell 
METCO- Staff Scientist 
iasonp@metcohg.com I 608.781.8879 

709 Gillette Street- Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603 

www.metcohg.com 

From: Kent, Aaron T- DNR [mailto:Aaron.Kent@wisconsin.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 2:48 PM 
To: Ron Anderson <rona@metcohg.com> 

Cc: Jason Powell <jasonp@metcohg.com> 

Subject: RE: Home Oil Bulk Tank Winnebago Avenue - 02-27-000428 

Just a few adjustments and it is good to go: 

The project is paused for corrections. After corrections are made, resubmit updated closure 
request. I will route the updates to the closure committee for closure approval signatures (soil and gw 
GIS, no COs). 

Tables and figures are using old RCLs. 
• Update all tables and figures to reflect current RCLs. 
• Update figures to reflect that no direct contact exceedences exist if using current standards. 
• Update closure request to remove the CO for cap maintenance. 

Call me with questions 

o Section 5 
o Narrative sections that reference CO for Cap Maintenance 
o Any other applicable changes 

We are committed to service excellence. 

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Aaron T. l<ent 
Phone: 715-839-1602 

aaron.kent@wisconsin.gov 

From: Ron Anderson [mailto :rona@metcohq. com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 12:53 PM 
To: Kent, Aaron T - DNR 
Subject: RE: Home Oil Bulk Tank Winnebago Avenue - 02-27-000428 
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Hi again ... 

How did the closure committee meeting go for this site? 

thanks!! ron 

Ron Anderson 
METCO- Senior Hydrogeologist 
rona@metcohq.com I 608.781.8879 

709 Gillette Street- Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603 

www.metcohq.com 

From: Kent, Aaron T- DNR [mailto:Aaron.Kent@wisconsin.gov] 
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 8:05AM 
To: Ron Anderson, METCO - Environmental Division <rona@metcohq.com> 

Subject: RE: Home Oil Bulk Tank Winnebago Avenue- 02-27-000428 

There couldn't be a closure meeting in July, its set for the August meeting 

Aaron 

We are committed to service excellence. 

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Aaron T. Kent 
Phone:715-839-1602 

aaron.kent@wisconsin.gov 

From: Ron Anderson, METCO - Environmental Division [mailto:rona@metcohq.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 7:32AM 
To: Kent, Aaron T - DNR 
Subject: Re: Home Oil Bulk Tank Winnebago Avenue- 02-27-000428 

Good moming ... 

How did it go with the Closure Committee? 

thanks! ron 

Ron Anderson 
METCO - Senior Hydrogeologist 
rona@metcohq.com I 608.781.8879 
709 Gillette Street- Suite 3, La Crosse WI 54603 
www.metcohq.com 

On 6/12/2017 2:29PM, Kent, Aaron T- DNR wrote: 

I entered it into BOTW in May and completed my initial review on May 22. I am conducting final review 

with the anticipation of presenting it to the next closure committee meeting 
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